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My input re. these issues: 

No:  On houses built for resale on our farm and forest lands (HB 2400) 

No:  On disorganized, haphazard upzoning of rural lands to create sprawl from the 

outside in (HB 2422) 

No:  To sprawl development on precious public lands, with extensive infrastructure 

costs billed to the state (HB 2316) 

Yes:  To smart growth inside cities and towns, where infrastructure costs are lower 

and where people can best access schools, jobs and services. 

As a 68 year resident of Oregon, I hope that the state's land use legislation is upheld.  

These protections are what have so greatly contributed to making this state such a 

very special place.   

Thanks!! 

-Susan Hartford 

    

 


